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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 

June 20, 2008 
 

 
The United States Court of Appeals for the Federal Circuit proposes to 
amend its Internal Operating Procedures (IOP).  These amendments are 
subject to public notice and comment under 28 U.S.C. § 2071(b). 
 
Attached for public comment are the Federal Circuit Internal Operating 
Procedures.  Please note that revised material is shown in green, stricken 
material is shown by strikethrough, and new material is underlined. 
  
All suggested alternatives should be submitted according to the attached 
"Format for Proposing Changes to Federal Circuit Rules & IOPs." 
 
Comments should be sent to: 
 

Office of the Clerk 
United States Court of Appeals for the Federal Circuit 

717 Madison Place, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20439 

 
Since these changes affect the internal operations of the court, and do not 
directly impact the bar and public, the comment period has been shortened. 
  

Comments must be received by the close of business on 
July 18, 2008.    

 

 

 

       




